


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
20 West Center Street, P.O. Box 69 

(435) 623-4913 Fax: (435) 623-4320 

 

November 24, 2020 

 

The Honorable Spencer J. Cox 

Lieutenant Governor of the State of Utah  

Utah State Capitol Complex 

P.O. Box 142325 

Salt Lake City, Utah 84114-2325 

 

SUBJECT:  Notice of Annexation 

  Douglas Young Property 

Dear Lieutenant Governor Cox: 

 

We are submitting to you a Notice of Annexation for the Douglas Young Property in 

Juab County to be annexed into Mona City, Utah.  Enclosed please find the following 

three items:  

 A Notice of Proposed Annexation;  

 A Copy of Ordinance 2020-4; and,  

 An approved final local entity plat as defined in Utah Code Ann. 67-1a-6.5 and 

meeting the requirements of Utah Code Ann. 17-23-20.   

 

It is requested that a certificate of annexation in accordance with the requirements of 

Utah Code Ann 17B-1-414 (2) and 67-1a-6.5 

 

Sincerely,  

Mona City  

 

 

Lyla R Spencer - CMC 

City Recorder 

 

Enclosures  
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